Our Ref: 208 14

8th July 2014

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our transition programme we have been going into our feeder primaries to talk to the Year 6 students and their teachers about life in St Margarets. This has proven to be a big success with the students and staff involved.

On Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> July we will be going into Bishop Martin Church of England Primary School to speak to the Year 6 students and their teacher about what to expect when they come to us. They have been with us for their induction day, but we also feel that it is important for the primary students to meet as many of our currents students as possible so they can talk about any worries they may have about coming in September. It is a daunting process for some students and we feel it is important to do all we can to help our new students feel settled.

Your son has volunteered to go into the above primary school along with three other students (two students from Year 8 and two from 6<sup>th</sup> form), the difference in age was a conscious decision to highlight the family community we have here between different year groups.

We will be leaving school at 12midday and returning at 3.15 and he will be supervised by Miss Kinloch. If you are happy for your son to take part in this programme please sign and return the slip below to Miss Kinloch on or before Friday 11th July.

Thank you for your continued support of our school.

Yours sincerely

H Kinloch Head of Learning for Life/Volunteering co-ordinator		
×		
REPLY SLIP		
Student :		Form:
I allow/do not allow* my s Primary School on Wednes		induction programme at Bishop Martin Col
Signed:	(parent/carer)	Date: